
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week. 

 

We are now moving into the final quarter of the school year. Third quarter report cards will go 

home on Tuesday, April 5th. If you have any questions about your child’s progress, please reach 

out to your child’s teacher or grade level counselor this week.   

 

Our 2021-2022 YEARBOOK is now on sale! To order, please go to www.strawbridge.net and 

enter our online code: YB100871. It is only $20.00 and the deadline is April 29, 2022. You don't 

want to finish off the school year without one! Purchase your yearbook today!!! 

 

Also, if you have ANY photos we can include in the yearbook, please click on the link in this 

week’s weekly email or on our website and upload them!   

Click Here  

 

Our boys and girls track team will host a tri-meet at home against Southern Middle and Eastern 

Middle this coming Wednesday. The baseball and softball teams will play at home on Monday 

against Southern Middle. 

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers!!! 

http://www.strawbridge.net/
https://plicbooks.com/go/EYUME6

